
 
 
August 15, 2017 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
AND OVERNIGHT DELIVERY 
 
Steven V. King 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
RE: UE-160353—2017 Integrated Resource Plan—Informational Filing 
 Energy Vision 2020 Update 
  
On August 2, 2017, Pacific Power & Light Company, a division of PacifiCorp, submitted an 
informational filing with an update to PacifiCorp’s 2017 Integrated Resource Plan (IRP).  The 
filing contained supporting workpapers which were confidential in their entirety.  However, the 
required confidential placeholders for the supporting workpapers were inadvertently excluded 
from the August 2, 2017 informational filing. 
 
Enclosed is the Company’s full informational filing for resubmission.  The informational filing 
provides an updated economic analysis and related discussion on the wind repowering and new 
transmission and wind projects included in the 2017 IRP. This filing is provided as informational 
only. PacifiCorp committed to provide these materials at the July 11, 2017 Recessed Open 
Meeting. 
 
The Company also submits with this filing supporting workpapers. The files for the confidential 
supporting workpapers are voluminous and will be provided on CD. 
 
Please direct questions to Jason Hoffman, Regulatory Projects Manager, at (503) 331-4474. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
            /s/             . 
Etta Lockey 
Vice President, Regulation 
Pacific Power & Light Company 
825 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 2000 
Portland, OR 97232 
(503) 813-5701 
etta.lockey@pacificorp.com 
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